Minutes of Greenville Town Council Special Meeting January 22, 2008

President Talbotte Richardson called the special meeting to order at the Greenville Town Hall at 10:00 AM. Councilpersons present were Bob Wright, Patti Hayes, Randal Johnes, Hanzel Barclay and President Talbotte Richardson.

The special meeting was called to order for the opportunity of the council to speak to Mr. Matthew Mayfield and approve his hiring as Deputy Marshall for the Town of Greenville.

B. Wright had previously spoken with Mr. Mayfield and had no further questions, P Hayes had previously spoken with Mr. Mayfield and had no further questions, R Johnes had previously spoken with Mr. Mayfield and had no further questions, H Barclay had spoken with Mr. Mayfield and had no further questions and President Richardson had previously spoken with Mr. Mayfield and had no further questions.

The council also discussed Mr. Mayfield's hours and wages.

Motion made by T. Richardson and seconded by R Johnes. The Motion passed 5-0 in favor of accepting Matthew Mayfield as Deputy Marshall.

Clerk Jack Travillian will swear Mr. Mayfield in at another time.

No further business coming before the Council, the meeting was adjourned.

Presiding Officer

ATTEST:

Clerk of the Council

Pmb/JLT